
The NorthStar Project is coming to the 
Cortland-Madison District!


On Saturday, November 18, 2017, R∴ W∴ Joseph Passaretti, II, Chairman 
of the Membership Development Committee, will be presenting the 

NorthStar Project at Hamilton Lodge, No. 120.


This program is open to Master Masons from the Cortland-Madison and 
neighboring Districts who are interested in becoming certified as Success 

Coaches.  Participants will be given the tools necessary to help their Lodges 
attract quality candidates for admission into the Fraternity and then to convert 
these candidates into lifelong Brothers.  Every Brother who is involved in the 

selection and mentoring of new Brothers is urged to attend.


Lunch will be served at noon, and the program will begin immediately thereafter.  
Reservations are required and should be made by November 12 with the Master of the 

Lodge, W∴ James Boss, Jr., by email at jboss8564@gmail.com.


Hamilton Lodge is located at 6500 Wes Rd., Hamilton, NY, 13346.  


Questions should be directed to the R∴ W∴ Scott A. Cary, District Deputy Grand 
Master of the Cortland-Madison District, by email at cmddgm1618@gmail.com or by 

telephone at (315) 952-1638. 


